
 

 
 
 
 
 

17 June 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
Equipment for examinations 
 
As your child moves through year 10 and towards their GCSE year 11, they will start to undergo a series 
of mock internal examinations.  These examinations are to assess performance, checking they are on 
track to achieve their target grade, but also to ensure all students are aware of and fully prepared for 
examination regulations and processes. 
 
To help students feel more prepared, it is vital that they have all the equipment required for each 
examination series.  Equipment should be brought into the examination room in a clear plastic pencil 
case, do not use a solid tin for maths equipment.  The equipment required is to include, 
 
Black biros, ideally more than one, calculator, ruler, eraser, pencil, protractor, compass & highlighter. 
 
Your child’s Head of Year will discuss further regulations and requirements with them as they approach 
the first set of internal examinations in year 10. 
 
We thank you for your support in this issue, should you have any questions regarding this matter, please 
do not hesitate your child’s Head of Year. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs C Ruston 
Federation Examinations Manager 
 


